o T UNITED STATES
3 ?L Y NUCLEAR QE&;ULATORY COMMISSION

‘ O
Rl
ooy R

James Wolski, M.D,.

Radiation Safety Officer

Wheeler Heart and Vascular Center
3800 S. National

Springfield, MO 65807

Dear Dr. Wolsik:

Enclosed is Amendment No. 22 amending your NRC Material License No. 24-24332-01 in
accordance with your request. Please note that the changes made to your license are printed in
boid font.

This also refers to the letter dated June 14, 2010, notifying the NRC of the transfer of ownership
and control of NRC License 24-24332-01 issued to Ferreli-Duncan Clinic. Based on the
information submiited, the NRC consents to the transfer as described. Please be advised, you
are required to obtain the NRC’s written consent before transferring control of the license in
accordance with 10 CFR 30.34(b). Your actions regarding the change ownership have been
addressed, however, you are cautioned that the NRC expects licensed activities to be
conducted with the necessary meticulous attention to detail and a high standard of compliance.

Please review the enclosed document carefully and be sure that you understand all conditions.
If there are any errors or questions, please notify the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Region lil office at (630) 829-9887 so that we can provide appropriate corrections and answers.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter and its
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document
Room or from the NRC's Agencywude Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS),
accessible from the NRC Web site at > ey SIE

Sincerely,
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William P. Reichhold
Materials Licensing Branch

License No. 24-24332-01
Docket No. 030-18487

Enciosure: Amendment No. 22




